
 

 

Cork Kerry Community Healthcare 
Office of Head of Primary Care 

HSE Community Services Building 
Rathass 
Tralee 

 Co. Kerry 
          V92 YA25 

 
Tel:  066-7184516 

                   Email: Teresa.ODonovan2@hse.ie 
10th April, 2019 
 

Mr. Michael Healy-Rae, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann, 
Dublin 2 
 
 

 
PQ ref 14571/19 

 
“To ask the Minister for Health when a group (details supplied) will be provided dates for 

immunisations; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  

 
Detail Supplied: When will the Junior Infants class of Gneeveguilla be called for their 

MMR booster injections? Will this be given in the school or in the local health centre?” 
 

 

Dear Deputy Healy-Rae, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
Gneeveguilla Primary School is scheduled for MMR booster vaccinations on Thursday, 18th April, 2019 
at the SouthDoc Clinic premises, Park Shopping Village, Upper Park Rd, Killarney, Co. Kerry. 
 
If I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Teresa O’ Donovan  

Head of Service - Primary Care,  
Cork Kerry Community Healthcare  


